South Shore Improvement Association Inc.

Minute from the Directors Meeting October 19th, 2021

Meeting called to order at 6:06 PM

Julie S. made a motion to reimburse Bob V. for \$80.20 (Was approved at a previous meeting for 50.00. Troy 2^{nd} – All in Favor

Discussion held about the north end fence in the Park. Troy R. to call Brian's Tree Service. Alice D. to contact a few fence companies to start getting quotes.

HIP – It was discussed that the harbor was not finished. And due to the fact that we had limited volunteers to complete the project, and we know there is still debris in the area. The HIP line will still be in effect for the 2022 boating season. This will be put in the New Letter that will be sent to the members with their yearly invoice. We are close, and we did remove a lot of debris.

It was discussed to get a committee started to start discussing the current situation with AirBnb's, and how we are going to move forward on rules, regulations, and allowing them to access our private park. Several members have voices an interest in this committee.

Meeting Adjourned at 7:30 PM